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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Emergency Shelter Open This Morning 
HC-2018-56 
Hendersonville, NC – October 11, 2018 
 
 
An emergency shelter has opened at East Henderson High School this morning.  If you need to 
seek a place to get off the road or if you have damage from flooding or wind to your home, please 
go to 150 Eagle Pride Drive, Hendersonville, North Carolina 28726. 
 
For your safety and the safety of our first responders, please do not attempt to go around blocked 
area roadways.  There are currently flooded areas and downed trees around the county.  The 
barricades are put in place for your safety. 
 
If you have an emergency, please call 911. 
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